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17/04/2020


Dear Sir,

PROPOSED BASE STATION INSTALLATION AT DUTCH HOUSE, 307 HIGH HOLBORN, HOLBORN, LONDON, WC1V 7LL 

This submission is a full planning application and is in accordance with the Electronic Communications Code (as amended) for permission for the development of: 

The installation of 3 no. Antenna fixed to the existing support pole to the existing height of 31.1 metres, the installation of 1 no. GPS Module, the installation of 3 no. Combiners fixed to the rear of the Antenna and 1 no. existing VF Antenna to be raised 0.5 metres on existing pole to a height of 29.9 metres, together with ancillary development equipment thereto, including but not limited to RRU’s and cable trays, to facilitate the need for continuous mobile coverage in the area.

This application is submitted for and on behalf of Cornerstone and Telefónica UK Ltd.

It is important to highlight that no fee is required in this instance as this is a re-submission of the application that was previously withdrawn. The application reference for the returned application was 2019/0863/INVALID.

The application comprises:

· Planning application form and certificates
· Planning drawings - Ref. No’s: 100, 101, 102, 103, 200, 201, 300, 301, 302, 303, 304, 305, 306 and 307.
· General Background Information for Telecommunications Development
· Site Specific Supplementary Information
· Health and Mobile Phone Base Stations document
· Design and Access Statement 
· ICNIRP declaration & clarification statement

This application has been prepared in accordance with the Code of Best Practice on Mobile Network Development (November 2016)

The enclosed application is identified as the most suitable site option and design that balances operational need with local planning policies and national planning policy guidance. It will deliver public benefit in terms of the mobile services it will provide.

Furthermore we would like to assist the council and would like to arrange a presentation or meeting with your officers and members to discuss the issues if appropriate.

We are committed to maintaining a positive relationship with all Local Planning Authorities and we would be happy to provide any additional information in relation to this application. 

We look forward to receiving your acknowledgement and decision in due course.

Yours faithfully,
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Mark Rogers MSc
Acquisition Surveyor 
Mono Consultants Limited

Mobile:		07990 636 596
E-mail:		mark.rogers@monoconsultants.com

(for and on behalf of Cornerstone and Telefónica UK Ltd)
All correspondence in relation to this application should be directed to the above
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